
City of Lincoln 
Finance Department 

Unclaimed Property Notice 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Government Code Sections 50050 and 50051, that the City of 
Lincoln, California, is holding property that has been deemed unclaimed.  The property held are 
funds ranging from $.01 to $12,000.00 whose owner(s) are published on the City of Lincoln internet 
page.  The funds may be an overpayment or credit of a utility payment, loss, or un-cashed City 
check. The property has remained in the City Treasury for more than three years and will become 
city property if not claimed by September 18, 2023.  

 Any person possessing a legal or beneficial interest in the reported property must present 
proof of ownership to establish a right to receive the unclaimed property.  Citizens may research the 
listings by accessing the City of Lincoln home page at https://www.lincolnca.gov/en/our-
government/accounting.aspx#Unclaimed-Property. 

Click on the link, print, fill out and sign the claim form and e-mail, along with all required 
documentation, to secure e-mail address UnclaimedProperty@lincolnca.gov or mail to City of 
Lincoln Finance Department at 600 Sixth Street, Lincoln, CA 95648. 
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